
BEAVER ISLAND 

EMERGENCY SERVICES AUTHORITY 

 

Minutes of the meeting held on March 31, 2016 

The board addressed organizational issues.  William Kohls will continue to serve as chair and Rick Speck 

will serve as treasurer.  The board has been operating without a secretary since Donna Kubic resigned.  

Director Kohls will ask the Peaine Township board to reappoint David Howell to the BIESA board. 

EMS Director Kevin White reviewed activities at EMS.  Billing and collection will be a primary focus as 

revenues from medical air transport have dwindled. Director Howell requested monthly billing report.  

Paramedic staffing and continuing education was also discussed. 

Spending priorities for 2016 – 2017 were discussed.  In addition to paramedic staffing and continuing 

education, a new/used ambulance is needed.  

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

 


